Author name: J. Saunders
Date of submission: Friday, 24 March 2017

Submission: From: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au [mailto:ipart@jipart.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2017 10:29 AM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted

First Name Jennifer
Last Name Saunders

i

Contact Number

Your Message Thank you I attended the council meeting last night in Ulladulla to listen to the reasons the council has put in
there report i know of no one in the area who has a rate of a $1000 all are above $1500 and they have just had a 40% increase
if they can not manage that why give them more money ?



Author name: J. Saunders
Date of submission: Monday, 13 March 2017

Submission: From: Jennifer Saunders [mailto:jen.outback@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, 10 March 2017 1:05 AM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Rate rise Shoalhaven

Dear Sir

I have been paying land rates in the Shoalhaven for 22 years, in the last few years rates have been going up at a steady rate but
this year the council has seen fit to raise them to 29% This year and next . Therefore I am writing you to see if you could look
into this price hike , most people who live in Milton and Ulladulla area are on low incomes or on pension . | feel this increase
is unjust and way above the present cost of living Thank you Jennifer Saunders Croobyar rd Croobyar NSW Sent from my
iPhone





